Donors Make A Difference Thank you for your Support

Michael Adsit Paul & Deborah Brooks Tom& Laura Byrne Peter & Stephanie Ćiavarella Michael R. Cortright Charles & Debra Croston Steven & Lorelei Davis Jeanne De Witt Myrna Draghi Martha Dubensky Marc Gimbel Anita Godby Ramona Hall John & Phyllis Kirk Alain Lajoux Marty Langbein James Love dp Lurhs True Value Lyons-Desiderio Family Michael & Cynthia McDonald Jané Neufeld Patricia O'Dea Pyre Crematories-Tyler's Treasures Joyce Trentacosta Louise Van Edwin & Lucille Ward John Waycie Peter & Kelly Wulfhorst

> <u>In Memory of John Hammel</u> By Margaret Hammel

<u>In Memory of Marilyn Siracues</u> Matthew & Lisa Siracuse

Cars for Homes

Anthony Cruz Kelly Geisler Susan Rosalsky Ralph Dierberger Roxanne Stark Kelly Stettler



We acknowledge with thanks the generosity of our Major Partner Donors

Anonymous
Robert E & Marie Orr Smith Foundation
Summit Exteriors
United Way of Pike County
Pike County Commissioners
Affording Housing Grant
Shohola Township Supervisors
Delaware Township Supervisors
Dingman Township Supervisors
Luhrs True Value Hardware
Milford Garden Club



Habitat president, Niels Nielsen, accepts check from the Orr Smith Foundation to help offset the building costs for our families.



Habitat vice president, Jim Lariviere, accepts a check from Luhrs True Value.

HFHPC Ramp Program
Habitat volunteers will provide free labor to build a ramp for anyone needing wheelchair access to their home. The cost to the ramp owner is for materials only and can be repaid on a monthly, interest free payment plan. For more information, contact the office at 570-828-1623.



At our annual Volunteer Luncheon, Mike Donlon was presented with the pictured tshirt in honor of his 90th birthday. Mike continues to be one of Habitat's greatest advocate and volunteer! Thanks for all you do, Mike!

Habitat For Humanity of Pike County Board of Directors

ш

ш

П

100

ш

18

10

I

ш

10

ш

Rev. Niels Nielsen, President James Lariviere, Vice President and Building Coordinator Janet McKenna, Secretary John Waycie, Treasurer Michael Donlon,

Building and Volunteer Coordinator Patricia Lariviere, Family Nurture and Volunteer

Michael McDonald, Family Selection, Fundraising, Grant Writing ,Volunteer Cindy McDonald,

Family Nurture and Volunteer

Edmund Kutsko,

Volunteer Steve Riegel,

Volunteer Mary Coyle, Newsletter

Sue Cawley Volunteer Ron Cawley

Volunteer Barbara Hupfer,

Associate Executive Director



NEW BOARD MEMBERS

Habitat for Humanity of Pike County is happy to welcome our newest board members, Ron & Sue Cawley of Milford. Both have stepped into the roll of Donation Coordinators.

Ron is a Senior Financial Technician for Storis Inc and Sue works for McAteer & Will Estates as the Director of Operations. Even with their busy schedules, they find time to volunteer. We are grateful for their dedication.

If you have donations of furniture, household items, etc. please contact Ron via email at rscawley@ymail.com or Sue via text only after 6pm at 570-213-2468. You can also email us at hfhpc@ptd.net.



Habitat of Pike County volunteers work side by side with home owners to build decent affordable housing for those in need. Our volunteers come from all walks of life, with varying skills and in many shapes and sizes. The major portion of any Habitat house is built by volunteers who have little or no previous house building experience. Of course we do welcome experienced individuals in all aspects of construction! New volunteers are always needed.

Typically, work is done from Spring through late Fall, on Mondays and Tuesdays from 8 AM to Noon. Instruction is provided and safety is our first priority.

Volunteers are also needed to help pick up of donated household items in our Habitat truck and bring them to our storage areas for our annual Garage Sale.

If you are interested in volunteering, please call the Habitat Office at 570-828-1623 hfhpc@ptd.net to learn more.

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY OF PIKE COUNTY 103 DELAWARE CREST DINGMANS FERRY, PA. 18328

TELEPHONE: 570-828-1623 E-MAIL: hfhpc@ptd.org

FAX: 570-486-8074

PRESIDENT: Rev. Niels H. Nielsen ASSOC. EXC. DIRECTOR: Barbara Hupfer

Check us out on Facebook: Habitat for Humanity of Pike County, PA

Website: hfhpc.org Donate on-line!

OR CURRENT RESIDENT

Mark Your Calendar for our

ANNUAL HABITAT GARAGE SALE

Friday, July 4 and Saturday, July 5, 2025 From 9:00 am to 3:00 pm

At Fisher Lane and Route 2001, Milford, PA 18337



Beginning April 1, 2025
Habitat will accept
donations of furniture, tools,
household items, etc.
(NO mattresses or electronics)

NON-PROFIT ORG.

U.S. POSTAGE PAID

U.S. PERMIT NO. 2

Milford, PA 18337

Call 570-828-1623, Fax 570-468-8074, Email hfhpc@ptd.net



HABITAT NEWS

Newsletter of Habitat for Humanity of Pike County

"Seeking to put God's love into action, Habitat for Humanity brings people together to build homes, communities and hope."

A Word from the Board President:

Partnership More Than a Word

Habitat for Humanity is where the word partnership is more than a word. It is a way of life. It is a description of people helping people. It is driven by a set of values that says we do our best to help people have a better life.

The partnership includes volunteers, board members, local government and their leaders, local merchants, churches, grant organizations, future homeowners and current homeowners. The first part of the partnership includes "building homes". It is the foundation, the well, the septic system, the walls, the roof, the plumbing, electrical work and landscaping. The second part of the partnership is "changing lives." It is families of all ages and sizes coming home to a safe, affordable place to live. It is laying your head down in a room that is yours. It is doing homework in your home. It is building family memories singing Happy Birthday, eating Thanksgiving dinner and falling asleep on the couch.

The partnership also changes the volunteers who invest their lives so that another person can have a better life. Volunteers will tell you that their lives are better because they are able to change lives by the homes that they build.

Habitat homeowners pay for their homes. The homes are affordable because the volunteer partners do a lot of the work. Habitat also charges 0% on the mortgage so that every dollar goes to lower their debt. If all this sounds pretty interesting, we are always looking for more partners.

Along the way, Pastor Niels Nielsen - HFH Pike County

DONATIONS OF LAND NEEDED

In the past Habitat of Pike County has been blessed to receive donations of buildable land to build affordable housing for families in need. Since the current boom in real estate sales in Pike County, this has made the acquisition of land hard to come by.

If you have a generous heart and a buildable lot to donate, it would make our mission to build affordable housing for people in need much easier. You can contact the Habitat Office at 570-828-1623.

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY OF PIKE COUNTY ACCEPTS DONATION FROM SUMMIT EXTERIORS

It was a cold day in January when members of the board and volunteers met to accept a donation in the amount of \$13,100 from Tyler Trudgeon, owner of Summit Exteriors. The donation received was part of their Give Back program donating \$100 for every full roof shingle replacement. We are grateful for their partnership. Summit has helped with the roofs on Habitat homes.

Summit Exteriors also offers a discount on all services to those who have made a significant impact in our community. This exclusive offer is extended to military personnel, first responders, seniors, and educators, as a small way to say thank you for their dedication and service.



Habitat for Humanity of Pike County Vice President, Jim Lariviere and Tyler Trudgeon of Summit Exteriors.

